
Photographic competition 

‘The spirit of the Axe’ 
 

 

Axminster Heritage Centre is organising a photographic competition 
to mark the 150th anniversary of the publication in 1875 of the 
4th edition of George Pulman’s ‘The Book of the Axe’, with the 
objective of recording for 
posterity the catchment of the 
Axe and its tributaries in 
2024/25. 

The full geographical scope of 
‘the Axe’ is shown here. It 
comprises all of the sections of 
the Axe itself, and those of its 
multiple tributaries (including 
in particular the Yarty and the 
Coly). 

Entries comprising either individual photographs or portfolios taken 
over the 12 months to 11 May 2025 are invited. Images and themed 
portfolios (such as flooding, wildlife, old water mills or bridges) will 
be welcome, so long as they relate to the rivers and their settings as 
they are now. 

For further information, including 
the competition rules and entry 
forms, either look at the 
axminsterheritage.org website, 
or scan the QR codes here: 

 

 

 

 

Rules, Guidelines 
& Entry Form 

Entry Form 
(stand-alone) 
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